MINUTES OF MEETING
ZONING BOARD TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
MAY 3, 1948
2:30 P. M.

PRESENT: Mayor Madry

Mr. Graves
Mr. Hobbs
Mr. McClamroch
Mr. Thompson

A letter from Miss Billie Curtis, in which she requested permission to build a 5 x 7 foot addition to the southeast corner of the Bason cottage in which Miss curtis now lives, was read. After discussion, it was moved by Dr. Hobbs, seconded by Mr. McClamroch and carried that a permit be granted for this work.

A petition was presented, which was signed by a majority of the owners of the property adjacent to the north side of East Rosemary Street, between Roberson Lane and Hillsboro Streets, requesting that the protion of this property now in Residence Zone B be placed in Residence Zone A. Upon motion of Mr. Graves, seconded by Mr. McClamroch, and passed, it was recommended that no further changes be made in the present Zoning Ordinance pending report of the Planning Board on the new Zoning Ordinance.

Mae W. Ozment